
Prithvi Exchange{lndi?)Limited

24-12-2020

To

On-Line Surveillance Department
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited
Department of Corporate Services
Floor 25, PJ Towers
Dalal Street
Mumbai - 400 001.

Dear Madam,

Sub: Reply to the communication received from BSE, Att: Khushboo
Meshri.

Ref: L/SURV /ONL/PV /GS/ 2020-2·021 / 2821.

This is with reference to your Communication made on the bse
website dated 15th December 2020 at 12:55:51 PM vide
L/SURV/ONL/PV/GS/ 2020-2021/2821 and Email received on the same

day, with respect to increase in the volume of the Securities of the Company
across Exchanges in the recent past and asking the Company to submit a

response on the same.

In this regard we wish to submit as under:

The Company is aware that as per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR)
Regulations, 2015, the Company is required to intimate to the Exchange all
the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the
operation/performance of the Company which include all price sensitive
information, etc.

The Company has from time to time, promptly intimated the Stock
Exchanges of such events, information etc. Further, we confirm that there is
no Unpublished Price Sensitive Information having a bearing on the
operation/ performance/ constitution of the Company.

Therefore, nothing was required to be intimated to the Stock Exchanges as

per Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR)Regulations, 2015.

Kindly take the above on record.

Thanking you,
Yours Faithfully

range (India) Limited




